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February 21st, 2021 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Man charged for House Breaking and Larceny, Burglary 

 

A Santa Flora man has been charged by officers of the Santa Flora 
Police Station for two reports of House Breaking and Larceny and 

another for burglary. 
 

ATIBA PETERS, 37, was charged after investigations into two 
house breaking and larceny reports which occurred on January 

26th, 2021 and February 14th, 2021 and one report of burglary 
which occurred on January 26th, 2021. The officers were able to 

recover some of the stolen items which included a 50” Samsung 
television and one Lasko fan. 

 
PETERS, a labourer, of Beach Road Palo Seco, will appear before a 

Siparia Magistrate on February 22nd, 2021 to face the charges. 
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